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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 8:28 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Bill 2022-14 Weapons and Firearms Prohibited on County-Owned 

or Operated Property

Bill 2022-14 Weapons and Firearms Prohibited on County-Owned or Operated Property 

Submission #:  2177748  

IP Address:  69.244.89.125  

Submission Date: 01/10/2023 8:27  
Survey Time:  26 minutes, 57 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Sue Miller  

Address 
17470 Audrey Road 
Cobb Island, MD 20625 

Phone 
3016532477  

Email 
sueamiller@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
1 - restricting lawful carry within 100ft of all government buildings/properties is unlawful. 2- if we the people can’t legally carry our 
guns into/on government property, the same law should be held for all commissioners. Commissioners are NOT above the law. 
Some can’t even follow current laws. Do you think less of your constituents, having the need to take away their rights, while 
exempting yourself? How does this make our county any safer? It doesn’t. Criminals don’t care about laws. They will carry wherever 
they want. Law abiding wear and carry citizens are an added security to this county. The 2nd amendment is not a suggestion; it is 
our lawful right.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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